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Founded 2006 

1. The Greenwood Corvette Club held the monthly meeting at O’Charley’s in Greenwood on May 
20, 2014 with 20 members and 3 guests present.  Welcome the Culbertson’s guests Earl and Teresa 
Brewington and Larry Warner’s guest Ray Sartain.   

 
2. President Doug Timmerman welcomed everyone and approved the minutes of the April 15 th 
meeting as written. 

 
3.  Treasurer Tom Bickerton and Miriam have been in PA to attend a funeral and were not present.  
Tom’s financial report was given by Doug Timemrman.  The balance is the same as Tom reported at 
the April 15th meeting:   $ 1,465.34. 

 

4. Doug reminded the group that the Edgefield Cruise in on the Square will be on July 19 th  from  4 
to 7pm, with classic cars, trucks, motorcycles, and a live WSKS remote broadcast of oldies music.   
Carla has a flyer which will be sent out to everyone by separate email.  

 
5. The Christmas party will be at Bermuda’s at Stoney Point.  Doug has signed the contract and 
Tom Bickerton has sent them a deposit on the Library Room, which we used last year.  The 
Christmas dinner will be on Saturday, Dec 13th. 

 

6.  David Crotts has a friend, Jim Hammontree that is looking for a 2008 or later model coupe in red 
or black.  Jim’s number is 864-993-3313 if you know anyone who has one for sale. 
 
7. Carla sent an email out to members on April 20th that the Club web site was published.  She has 
been updating it with photos of recent events and tours such as the Abbeville Spring Festival, the 
photos Mac Francisco took during the tour of Benson’s and the photos Ray Culbertson took of the 
tour of Dean Hunter’s.  The web page can be found at: www.greenwoodcorvetteclub.weebly.com.  If 
you have any photos you would like to submit, or car show information to post, or upcoming tours, 
please send them to Carla at seamood@embarqmail.com.  She is continually updating and adding 
photos of our events and cars.  
 
8. Doug Wallace and Carla have been emailing to possibly coordinate an upcoming monthly meeting 
in Clinton.  Doug is friends with Greg Jackson, owner of Carolina Classic Boats and Cars and can 
possibly get us a tour of the facility and inventory one evening before we meet for dinner.  This may 
mean we meet up at 5:30pm in Clinton for the tour and we could have dinner at 6:30pm at the House 
of Pizza which is within walking distance.  Check out their web site: 
http://www.carolinaclassicboatsandcars.com/.   Carla will send out additional details as we get things 
firmed up on date/time.  Thank you Doug for bringing this to our attention and your assistance to 
coordinate the tour. 

 

http://www.greenwoodcorvetteclub.weebly.com/
mailto:seamood@embarqmail.com
http://www.carolinaclassicboatsandcars.com/
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9. Ray and Paula Culbertson went with the AACA and other car clubs to see Dean Hunter’s car 
collection near Anderson on May 3rd.  Ray provided Carla with some wonderful photos of the event, 
some of which are shown below and posted on the web site.  Thank you Ray!!    

            
 

10.  Club members who attended the Abbeville Spring Festival and car show on May 3rd were: Jim 
Frederic, Larry Derrick, Jim and Joyce Marshall, Mac and Louise Francisco, Tom and Miriam 
Bickerton, Larry Werner, Tommy and Patty Burton, Jim Gidlow and Carla Mood.  It was a beautiful 
day for a car show.  Tom and Carla gave our Greenwood business cards to several Corvette owners 
we met at the show and invited them to join us for a dinner/meeting.  Photos are below and more 
have been posted to the web site.    

        
 

11. The annual picnic will be held at Carla’s on Memorial Day, Monday, May 26th from 3pm.  The club 
will provide BBQ, rolls and sweet n sour meatballs. Attendees are requested to bring a dish or desert.  
We currently have 23 members attending, bringing chicken salad, macaroni salad, potato/cheese 
casseroles, tossed salad, chips and dips, desserts and sodas.  If you haven’t RSVP’d to attend, it isn’t 
too late.  Contact Carla to find out what is need for the menu so we don’t have duplicate items. 
 
12. Carla spoke with Dennis on Monday, May 19th.  His surgery to replace his ankle and recuperation 
at home so far has been very well… “Better than expected” were his exact words.  Dennis is home 
recuperating and we continue to wish him a speedy recovery.  Club members at the meeting signed a 
“get well” card for Dennis and it was mailed after the meeting.  We all wish him a speedy recovery. 

 

13. Club members present on May 20, 2014 at O’Charley’s were:  
Ray and Paula Culbertson, Mac and Louise Francisco, Jim and Sheryle Frederic, Jim and Kathleen 
Gidlow, Don and Alice Keadle, John and Susan King, Jim and Joyce Marshall, Larry McCurley and 
Glenda Canfield, Carla Mood, Doug Timmerman and Jean Price, and Larry Warner.   
 
Guests included:  Earl and Teresa Brewington and Ray Sartain.  We are glad they could join us! 
 

           
 

14. The meeting adjourned with prayer by Larry McCurley.  Larry made special mention of John King 
who had recently injured his elbow and who is also having blood work done to make sure his cancer 
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is in remission.  Larry also mentioned Dennis Smith and said we were thankful his surgery went well 
and we hoped he would be back to one of our meeting soon.   
         
 
After dinner, we moved to the parking lot and had the opportunity to talk more to Ray Sartain 

      and see his new C7 with black accents, such as the wheels and spoiler.  Looks nice!!!  

                    

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2014 Board Members 

Doug Timmerman, President email:  joseph.d.timmerman@att.net 

Dennis Smith, Vice President email:  paulandennis@gmail.com 
Tom Bickerton, Treasurer email:  tandmbickerton@embarqmail.com 
Carla Mood, Secretary and Web design:  email:  seamood@aol.com 

Mac Francisco, Events Coordinator email:  ciscomac@embarqmail.com 
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